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Request: 

1. Please provide a list of schools in your local authority with Year Reception to 

Year 11 vacancies as at 7 September 2021 (or at a specified suitably recent 

date), indicating for each school the number of vacancies for each year group. 

• If you are not able to provide details for particular school(s) because they 

handle their own admissions, please provide a list of such schools that you 

have excluded. 

2. For each Secondary School rated Ofsted Outstanding, and each year group 

(Year 7-11), please provide the following information on its waiting list as at 7 

September 2021 (or at a specified suitably recent date) for each year group 

(Year 7-11): 

• Number of applicants on the waiting list 

• For the 1st position applicant on the waiting list, the applicant's position in the 

oversubscription criteria and his/her distance to the school. 

Response 

All of the Middle and High Schools in North Tyneside are their own admissions 

authority. Waiting lists are only held for the year of entry on behalf of the schools 

until 31 December. Schools may not hold waiting lists after that date as there is no 

statutory duty to do so. As the waiting lists are held by the School and not the 

Authority, a request would have to be made direct to the school. A list of all schools in 

North Tyneside is available on the website 

here: https://my.northtyneside.gov.uk/category/128/find-school 

The LA does not hold all of the information about vacancies in each year group in 

every school, it sends the application to the school for them to advise if they have a 

place to offer. There is no statutory duty to hold the vacancy information. For 

reception, Year 5, 7 and 9 allocation information is published in the Essential Guide to 

North Tyneside Schools booklet (attached), however, since publication, some places 

may have since been allocated. 
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